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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

heatherbraut=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Heather Braut 
< heatherbraut@yahoo.com > 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 1 :37 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Heather Braut 
427 Picasso Dr 
Nokomis FL, 34275-1448 
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Iris Ro Iii ns 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

via_twenty_Of=icloud.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of B Connors <via_twenty_ 

Of@icloud.com > 

Saturday, December 17, 2022 1 :37 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 I­
E!) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

B Connors 
104 East Pasco Lane 
Cocoa Beach FL, 32931-3646 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

sugaree01 =aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Whitney Watters <sugaree01 

@aol.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 1 :34 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 

No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 I­
E!) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. You totally focus on interests that do not help the daily lives of Floridians. 
You will not get my vote for any political office. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Whitney Watters 
24 riberia st 
st augustine FL, 32084-3591 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

lrichardson0417=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Lynn Richardson 
< lrichardson0417@yahoo.com > 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 1 :33 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
El) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Lynn Richardson 
4020 87th Ter 
Pinellas Park FL, 33782-5801 
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Iris Ro Iii ns 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

cornfieldpnt=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of David Cornell 

<cornfieldpnt@aol.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 1 :29 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 

No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their armual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

David Cornell 
PO Box 67301 
Saint Petersburg FL, 33736-7301 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

bandestromberg=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Bennett Stromberg 

<bandestromberg@yahoo.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 1 :28 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor Desantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Bennett Stromberg 
10640 NW 20th St. 
Pembroke Pines FL, 33026-2308 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

volson8=icloud.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Victoria Olson <volson8 

@icloud.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 1 :16 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 

No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Victoria Olson 
4170NW 11th Ave 
Fort Lauderdale FL, 33309-4611 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

peacetopower=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Nicolas Davies 
< peacetopower@aol.com > 

Saturday, December 17, 2022 1 :15 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Nicolas Davies 
1165 NE 127th St. 
North Miami FL, 33161-5021 

I 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

deliatigermom=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Cathy Delia 

<deliatigermom@aol.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 1:15 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Cathy Delia 
3774 SE 6TH AVENUE 
Cape Coral FL, 33904-5203 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

timoswald=mail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Tim Oswald 

<timoswald@mail.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 1:14 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Tim Oswald 
425 NE 27th Dr 
Wilton Manors FL, 33334-2027 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

vjonesy=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Vicki Jones 

<vjonesy@yahoo.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 1:07 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
El) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Vicki Jones 
1416 Overlook Rd 
Belle Isle FL, 32809-6135 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

tammylettieri=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Tammy Lettieri 
<tammylettieri@aol.com > 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 12:59 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor Desantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Tammy Lettieri 
3302 Carambola Circle S. 
Coconut Creek FL, 33066-2147 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

haunpamela=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Pamela Haun 

< haunpamela@aol.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 12:51 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
El) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Pamela Haun 
8747 SW 50th Place 
Cooper City FL, 33328-4342 

1 



Iris Ro Iii ns 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

mdewhurst=bellsouth.net@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Myra Dewhurst 
<mdewhurst@bellsouth.net> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 12:48 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Myra Dewhurst 
3841 Casey Key Rd. 
Nokomis FL, 34275-3330 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

krista1ohr1975=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Krista Lohr 

< kristalohrl 975@gmail.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 12:46 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Krista Lohr 
3728 COLBY ST 
Sarasota FL, 34232-1436 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

namastelwh=gmai.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Lawrence Holtzman 

<namastelwh@gmai.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 12:43 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Lawrence Holtzman 
11342 SW 69th Ter 
Miami FL, 33173-1908 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

jleeb 157=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Jessie Brown <jleeb157 
@yahoo.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 12:42 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Jessie Brown 
735 Boston Avenue 
South Daytona FL, 32119-1807 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

namastelwh=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Lawrence Holtzman 
< namastelwh@gmail.com > 

Saturday, December 17, 2022 12:42 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 I­
E!) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Lawrence Holtzman 
11342 SW 69th Ter 
Miami FL, 33173-1908 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

philliphlavac=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Phillip Hlavac 

< philliphlavac@yahoo.com > 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 12:41 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Phillip Hlavac 
P.O. Box 1216 
Mt Dora FL, 32756-1216 

1 



Iris Ro Iii ns 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

d-salz=msn.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of deborah salz <d-salz@msn.com> 

Saturday, December 17, 2022 12:39 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
El) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

deborah salz 
924 villa circle 
boynton beach FL, 33435-8921 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

sindhuporter=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Ellen Porter 

<sindhuporter@aol.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 12:36 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 

No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
El) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Ellen Porter 
326 E Lake Dr 
Sarasota FL, 34232-1916 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

dukemobile=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Duane Gore 

<dukemobile@aol.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 12:35 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Duane Gore 
1236 Maravista Dr 
Trinity FL, 34655-4572 

1 



Iris Ro Iii ns 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

silviahall=me.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Silvia Hall <silviahall@me.com> 

Saturday, December 17, 2022 12:35 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 

No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 !­
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Silvia Hall 
349 NE 31st Street 
Boca Raton FL, 33431-6725 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

cda1311 =hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Merrie Saniat <cda1311 

@hotmail.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 12:34 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Merrie Saniat 
PO Box 881464 
Port Saint Lucie FL, 34988-1464 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

pnepnchr=bellsouth.net@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Cristin Finley 
<pnepnchr@bellsouth.net> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 12:33 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 !­
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Cristin Finley 
315 S MacArthur Ave 
Panama City FL, 32401-3944 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

serodybl=earthlink.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Lucille Serody 

< serodybl@earthlink.com > 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 12:28 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 

No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
El) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Lucille Serody 
3406 Mazur Dr 
Melbourne FL, 32901-8239 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

luckybales=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Patty Bales 

< luckybales@yahoo.com > 

Saturday, December 17, 2022 12:23 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

These rate hikes need to cease as Florida's are already financially hurting. Please take 
whatever action is necessary to freeze the current rates for a minimum of 2 years! Thank you 
for your prompt attention to this matter. 

Patty Bales 
2314 E 112th Ave 
Tampa, FL 33612 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

1 



Patty Bales 
2314E !12th Ave 
Tampa FL, 33612-6245 

2 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

shelleyme=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Shelley Hayhurst 
< shelleyme@aol.com > 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 12:17 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Ftate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 I­
E!) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Shelley Hayhurst 
12785 Brady Rd 
Jacksonville FL, 32223-2503 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

cheryl40978=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Cheryl Watters <cheryl40978 
@aol.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 12:14 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 I­
E!) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. Stop the stupid covid investigation and do something that will help 
Fl 'd' Wh . . h ??????????????? on 1ans. at 1s wrong wit you .............. . 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Watters 
500 Jimmy Ann Dr. #126 
Daytona Beach FL, 32114-1336 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

tico_72=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Fernando Valverde <tico_72 

@hotmail.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 12:13 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Fernando Valverde 
486 Swan Ave. 
Miami FL, 33166-3931 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

jrtbird1 =yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of john tho mas <jrtbird1 

@yahoo.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 12:06 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

john thomas 
11338 alligator st 
Punta Gorda FL, 33955-1432 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

harveyandbarbara=bellsouth.net@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Barbara Nailler 

< harveyandbarbara@bellsouth.net> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 12:03 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 

No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 I­
E!) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Barbara Nailler 
200 Salt Grass Ct 
Ponte Vedra FL, 32082-4554 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

sunwrent=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Jane Schnee 

<sunwrent@aol.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 12:01 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 I­
E!) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Jane Schnee 
1022 foster Rd - apt. A 
Sebastian FL, 32958-8658 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To; 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

ajheide=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Andra Heide 

<ajheide@yahoo.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 11 :57 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Andra Heide 
2653 Tulip Hill Rd. 
Milton FL, 32571-6787 

I 



Iris Rollins 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

rnb=cfl.rr.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Robert Buscemi <rnb@cfl.rr.com> 

Saturday, December 17, 2022 11 :56 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 

No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Buscemi 
416 Ridgewood St 
Altamonte Springs FL, 32701-7822 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

morleynaturist=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Morley Schloss 

< morleynaturist@hotmail.com > 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 11 :51 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Morley Schloss 
14125 North Rd 
Loxahatchee Groves FL, 33470-4603 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

h2otiger=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Carolyn Bright 

<h2otiger@yahoo.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 11 :46 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Carolyn Bright 
2948 Fieldwood Cir 
St. Cloud FL, 34772-8844 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

naomi.copeland=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Naomi Copeland 
<naomi.copeland@gmail.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 11 :42 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Naomi Copeland 
16420 SW 137 Avenue Apt 118 
Miami FL, 33177-2277 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

spiriteaglehawk=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Spirit-Eagle Hawk 

<spiriteaglehawk@yahoo.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 11 :41 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Spirit-Eagle Hawk 
2800 Ruleme St 
Eustis FL, 32726-6543 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

gibsonj5=ao1.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Jan Gibson <gibsonj5@aol.com> 

Saturday, December 17, 2022 11:40 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Jan Gibson 
28874 Marsh Elder Ct 
Bonita Springs FL, 34 I 3 5-34 I 9 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

bermbio=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Stephen Berman 
<bermbio@hotmail.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 11 :35 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Berman 
4 785 Preserve Dr. 
Delray Beach FL, 33445-5332 

1 




